
 
 

 

 

22nd June 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As you are aware, your child will need to cover a range of literature texts in English from September 
2021.  

In light of the current climate, we would like your support in ensuring that your child has the best 
opportunities, with as little risk of contamination as possible, in accessing these literature texts. 
Therefore, we strongly recommend that you purchase the following texts for your child to bring 
with them to their English lessons to support their learning from September 2021. This will reduce 
the risks of cross- contamination if they have to use the texts provided in school, which they 
sometimes have to share with other children.  

Having their own copies of the texts will also further support their revision at home and enable them 
to annotate on the texts, which is something that they would be limited in if they were using school’s 
resources.  Please purchase the texts at your earliest convenience as we are already in the 
midst of teaching Frankenstein this half term.  

Please ensure you buy the text specified using ISBN numbers 

 

● Frankenstein: Or, the Modern Prometheus (Wordsworth Classics)  
ISBN-13 : 978-1853260230 

 

 

 

 

● A View from the Bridge (Penguin Modern Classics) Paperback – 25 Mar 2010 
ISBN-13 : 978-0141189963 

 

 

Thank you for your understanding and ongoing support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Aysha Khanum 
(English KS3 Coordinator)  


